
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

4. SUBURBAN PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE CRITERIA 
 
 The Board was invited to provide feedback on the proposed criteria regarding the locations and 

development of three suburban bus interchanges. 
 
 The Board decided that the staff recommendations be adopted and further that the following 

additional criteria be included: 
 
 (x) (new) Passenger demand. 
 (xi) (new) Travel times not increased. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


